
 
 

 
 
 
 

October 31, 2011 
 
 
Mississippi County Landfill 
Attention: Gary Carmichael 
1695 E. County Road 506 
Luxora, AR 72358 
 
 
RE:   NPDES Permit Number ARG160029, AFIN 47-00124 

Missing Discharge Monitoring Reports 
 
Dear Mr. Carmichael: 
 
We have reviewed the referenced file and have determined there are Discharge 
Monitoring Reports (DMRs) missing from our file.  Enclosed is a list of the missing 
DMRs with parameter descriptions.   Please review each DMR, in question, to verify the 
missing parameters are reported on the DMR. 
 
If you have already sent the DMRs in question, sorry for the inconvenience, but please 
re-send a copy so we may place it on file and correct our records.  Submit two legible 
copies of the DMR with an original signature and date by the current Cognizant 
Official on at least one copy.  We recommend signing the DMR with a blue ink pen, so 
there will be no question that the signature is an original.  If you have not sent the DMR 
in question, please do so immediately.  Your response should reach the Department by 
November 15, 2011.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions or 
concerns, feel free to call 501-682-0631 or e-mail meints@adeq.state.ar.us.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rene` E. Meints 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


